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KATHARINE GRAHAM -
Chairmas of the Board

December 3, 1982

Dear Ambassador Négroponte:

I was disturbed to get your letter
and have asked the editors of Newsweek to
investigate the story. I am particularly -
sorry because I know we have a great mutual
friend in Frank Wisner.
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I know they will be iﬂ touch with
you, and I will keep in touch with them.

Sincerely,

&

The Honorable

John D. Negroponte -
Embassy of the United States of America
Teguc1galpa, Honduras
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